
On February 14, 2018, Edulcod Togo got the excitement to celebrate the International ACAC 25th Birthday Anniversary with more than 75 
HALI students from different schools, the inspector of education in Kara (Togo), three principals, height teachers and two counselors. After 
listening to the history and mission of the IACAC, attendants were informed about the application and admission process. The most 
enjoyable part of the event was the cutting of the cake, the choreography, the poems and the song to wish a “Happy 25th Birthday 
Anniversary” to the International ACAC. The celebration was fun and will remain in attendants’ memories!


